City of New London

Department of Public Works
111 Union Street « New London, CT 06320 « Phone (860) 447-5250 « Fax (860}
447-5255

October 16, 2019

Businesses/Residences/Home Owners & Street Parking

RE: NOTICE OF CONCRETE ROADWAY RESTORATIONS ON MASONIC ST. AND
UNION ST. STARTING ON 10/21/19. (MASONIC ST. TO BE PERFORMED FIRST!)

Dear Resident:

Starting on 10/21/19 {(weather permitting), Eversource Restoration Contractor
Laydon Industries will be excavating the concrete roadway to remove the
temporary asphalt and restore the effected portions of the road surface with
concrete on Masonic St. and Union St. One lane will closed during this work.
Masonic St. will be restored first.

Until further notice, there will be no parking on the either side of Masonic St. and
Union St. where work is being performed so as not to impede traffic flow.

Masonic St. will be restored first. City Employees that normally park on Masonic Street
may use the Merrill-Lynch Surface Lot located at 92 Eugene O'Neill Drive the duration
of the Restoration. City vehicles may be relocated from Masonic St to the surface lot
also, as needed. The work is estimate to take 2-3 weeks per street.

We thank you for your patience in this matter.

Sincerely,

City of New London Public Works
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